BBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

fis Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, PresW
DATE: February 13, 2009

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 09-0275
Parking Facilities — Towing Services

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill 09-0275 which is for the purpose of imposing certain conditions on the right of a
parking facility to use towing services to enforce parking restrictions; and generally relating to
the licensing and regulation of parking facilities. The BDC respectfully defers to the Parking
Authority of Baltimore City.
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